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The Commission opened this file at the request of its Staff to investigate the 

effect the recent federal tax cut legislation will have on the revenues of Missouri’s 

utilities. After collecting information from those utilities, Staff filed a report on February 

13, 2018.  

Staff’s report advises the Commission to close this file and proceed in new, 

separate rate-related files for each affected utility. The Commission will do so.  

No further action by the Commission is required in this file and it shall be closed. 

  
      BY THE COMMISSION 

    Morris L. Woodruff 
                                    Secretary 
 
 
 
 
Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 15th day of February, 2018. 
 
Woodruff, Chief Regulatory Law Judge   
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